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As President of Save The Riders Dunes I am in Support of Bill 2232.  The intent to 

move ATV regulations to an agency that already has interest in doing so is common 

sense.  While doing so may not seem logical, any agency that has the time, 

knowledge and interest in taking over regulations that others don't have the time for, 

seems good for all of Oregon.  We need to start letting government agencies that are 

tasked to do something do all of it.  Having ODOT in charge of Off Highway Vehicles 

when most of the use of them happens in parks in the State of Oregon seems like a 

waste of everyone's time and money, for the government and the people.  Let OPRD 

take the lead on OHV, ATV, SXS, and all other acronym forms of transportation that 

are related to Off Highway Vehicles. 


